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Name * James Klavetter
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Leave a comment on the docket. * Please see attached letter

Thank you, Jim Klavetter
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July 22, 2025

Re: Lemon Hill Solar Project

Dockett# 25-126

Public Utility Commission Members,

My name is Jim Klavetter, | am a resident, farmer and township board supervisor in Viola Township,

Olmsted County. As a township supervisor | have received many e-mails, texts, phone calls and visits
regarding the Lemon Hill Solar project. Many are asking how do our zoning laws and permitting process
play into this type of project. | in turn have to inform them since the project is over 50 megawatts,
neither the county nor the township has any authority over its approval. The Minnesota state
Legislature a year ago put the decision process solely into your hands, the (Public Utilities Commission.)
I have talked to our local legislators, Senator Steve Drazkowski and Representative Steve Jacobs, both
confirm this to be true. Local government has no authority for setback guidelines or input on sensitive

areas to avoid.
Olmsted County and specifically Viola and Haverhill townships set on Karst soils. These soils are very
fragile and very prone to allowing quick infiltration of containments into our ground water. A number of

the sites have soil to bedrock levels of less than 10 feet.

Itis my understanding that the supports to hold the panels will be placed 20 feet apart and driven in 15
to 20 feet in depth, fracturing the already fragile rock formations. Doing this on 1800 acres surely

cannot be good for our ground water.
It is for this reason | respectfully request you require an Environmental Impact Statement to be done for

the protection of all our residents.
Thank you for your consideration.

James Klavetter
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